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AN EQUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY-AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 

August 21, 2018 

 

Dear Bunni, 

 

I write on behalf of the City of Los Angeles, Department on Disability in support of The Hero in 

You Foundation. Our Department strongly supports the mission of educating all youth of all 

abilities to be prepared in case of an emergency. The Department on Disability is always 

seeking and promoting programs that our constituents can benefit from to be resilient. The 

Rocket Rules S.A.F.E.T.Y Program exemplifies that no matter the age, we can all prepare for 

and respond during an emergency. 

 

The Department on Disability would like to start a partnership with The Hero in You Foundation. 

The Department has not used the Rocket Rules publications in the past, but would like to make 

these publications part of our outreach material. As head of the Department on Disability, 

Emergency Preparedness Program I believe that the Rocket Rules coloring books would be an 

asset to our current outreach material and would target our younger constituents for the 2018-

2019 fiscal year.  

 

Emergency preparedness is vital for all and the Department is continuously working to share 

available resources to our constituents that can serve as a guide to be more resilient. The 

Department on Disability looks forward to working with The Hero in You Foundation educating 

and informing our constituents on how to prepare for an emergency before the next disaster. 

 

Please call me or email me should you have any questions. On behalf of the Department on 

Disability, we look forward to making Rocket Rules part of our community outreach efforts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Deisy Gonzalez 

Emergency Preparedness Project Coordinator 

City of Los Angeles | Department on Disability 

Email: deisy.gonzalez@lacity.org 

Voice: (213) 202-2761 

 


